To: water@esc.vic.gov.au

cc:

From: merrilyn whitecross
Date: 21/11/2012 10:10:10 AM
Subject: Proposed water charges

I am not happy with increased water bills of $300 per year.

Where would I get that extra money from, since everything else has increased
by that much per bill EXCEPT MY WELFARE CHEQUE.

T am too old to work, and not old enough to get the Aged Pension, so exist ona
few dollars more than the dole.

I CANNOT PAY ANY MORE, SINCE MY INCOME DOES NOT
INCREASE ALONG WITH INCREASED COSTS OF LIVING.

Charge the working people by all means, but anyone with an income
of under $30,000 should NOT have to pay.

Merrilyn Whitecross



